

Piscataquis Amateur Radio Club

Secretary's Report for the November 23rd, 2021 Meeting

In attendance were: WA1JMM-George, K2KJ-Lloyd, K1DAE-Debbie E., W1KMC-Kevin, and KC1PEB-Rick

GUESTS: None

Piscataquis Amateur Radio Club president George Dean (WA1JMM) convened the meeting at 7:00 pm on-air.

The secretary's report was accepted as posted on website and the treasurer's report was read and accepted. Treasury had \$ 922.98

OLD BUSINESS: None discussed.

NEW BUSINESS: Ben-WA1PBR has scheduled a testing session for Sunday December 12th, 2021 at 1:00pm at the Milo tow offices.

**** George had messaged the secretary after the testing session to let her know of the results. The VEs in attendsance were WA1JMM-George, KB1WRY-Debbie K., and WA1PBR-Ben. There were 4 candidates. 2 achieved General, 1 Technician and 1 no license earned. ****

Acknowledgements:

Next Meeting will be January 25th, 2022 at 19:00 (7:00pm) on-air only unless otherwise posted on k1pq.com's main page or stated on the weekly on-air meetings.

ADDENDUM:

Respectfully submitted by K1DAE Debbie Ellis – Secretary.